
 

 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS  

REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 

 
The Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry is conducting a competitive 

bid process for the Sebago Lake State Park Campground Leach Field and Service Area 

Leach Field Replacement (BGS Numbers 3482 & 3483) project in Naples, Maine. Bids will be 

opened and read aloud at the Bureau of General Services, accessible as a video conference call, 

at 2:00 p.m. on January 18, 2024. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors can be found on the BGS website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 


